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"Flu Shot Questions Once Again " 
 

Flu season is again approaching and so is the "campaign of panic" pushing the latest flu vaccine.  Past 
flu seasons have documented the production of ineffective vaccines, massive multi-billion dollar financial 
windfalls for pharmaceutical companies and an inability to identify timely the actual circulating flu strain 
(mismatching).  Admittedly, there have been many benefits of other vaccines in the fight against a wide 
range of diseases but we are also aware of a benefit/risk ratio with all medications.  Usually, flu is estimated 
to result in 200,000 hospitalizations and 36,000 deaths per year but the latest flu strains have been mild in 
comparison.  Last year experts concluded that, "There is insufficient evidence to indicate that flu vaccines 
reduce infection rates or mortality, even in the elderly."  The swine flu vaccine of 2009-2010 disclosed that a  
staggering 40 million doses, worth about $260 million, was written off as trash to be incinerated and another 
30 million doses (about $195 million) expired, meaning that about 43% of the vaccine was unused and a 
waste of almost one half billion dollars of tax payers' money. The timely creation of a safe, effective flu 
vaccine is always a "crap shoot," regardless of issues concerning autism, viral mutation or "weakened" 
viruses.  Now, we have to also consider a report from the United Kingdom that, "getting a flu shot in the Fall 
season can prevent the onset of a first heart attack by an average of 19 percent."  One would have to study in 
detail this report because 8,472 who had been vaccinated, had heart attacks.  A flu-vaccine researcher, Dr. 
Tom Jefferson (an epidemiologist with the prestigious Cochrane Collaboration), evaluated the conclusions of 
reports on the flu vaccines and found "an implausible sequence of results."  He stated that, " We have studies 
that claim up to 90% effectiveness against death from all causes [in inoculated patients compared with the 
non-vaccinated]. If you were to believe that evidence, you would believe that flu vaccine is effective against 
death not only from influenza, but also from heart attack, stroke, hypothermia, accidents and all other 
common causes of death among the elderly. That is quite clearly nonsense."   

 
In the America that I love, I have previously said that, "The Federal Government could not run a 

snowball stand efficiently and in a cost effective manner."  Today, I believe that more than ever.  Beware of 
government-created scare tactics and gimmicks to entice you to cow-tow down to their unchallenged 
recommendations.  Vaccines command high profit margins and profit is the bottom line for drug companies.  
People must have confidence in governmental health programs but, first and foremost, they must work to 
gain our trust.  In God we trust, but when it comes to government spin, be cautious. 
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